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Hello Alysha

I am sending this note with regards to Lanca’s plans to develop that land on Maple Ave.

I do not want to make a presentation however I would like to express that I am in favour of
some housing for that location. Our local businesses need the extra residents to help support
them.

As alocal realtor I have witnessed sales going down the last 10yrs. Not prices, but sales. If
Burford doesn’t get any development we will be a sleepy town.

Reason I don’t want to present anything is I would get chastised as a local realtor.

I’m not necessarily in favour of the 3 apartment building style condos and we need more than
7houses. But I’'m in favour of affordable housing.

Signed a 52year resident of Burford

Yours in Real Estate!




